
 
F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

November 6, 2015 

 

CONTACT: Michael Mundell, Solid Waste Manager 

424 South Castell Ave. 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 

830.221.4040 

mmundell@nbtexas.org 

 

City Flood Debris Collection Ends November 30th  

 

New Braunfels, TX – City of New Braunfels Public Works crews will continue to collect flood debris, 

caused by the October 30, 2015 flooding, for residents until Monday, November 30th.  This will provide 

residents with a total of four weeks to arrange a pickup for their flood-damaged material.  Please call the 

Solid Waste Division of Public Works at 830-221-4040 to schedule residential collection. 

The City asks that residents requesting debris removal continue to place material at the curb in 

separated piles in order to expedite the debris removal process and to allow material to be taken to an 

appropriate disposal or recycling location.  Piles should be sorted by: construction debris, vegetative debris, 

electronics, hazardous waste, household garbage, and large appliances.  

Do not place debris near, on, or under trees, poles, or other structures that would make removal 

difficult.  For brush collection, limbs should be no longer than 10’ in length, and no more than 18” in 

diameter.  

Residents should also report property damage by filling out a short form on the city’s website at 

http://www.nbtexas.org/disasterrecovery.  
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